
 A  thanks goes to the following vets and their staff: Countryside Vet Clinic-Dr. 
Amy Charlton; East Orlando Animal Hospital-Dr. Kerry Jackson,  Mayfair 
Animal Hospital-Dr. Whaley.  All of these dedicated veterinarians and their

 wonderful staff have assisted the Wildlife Center in many ways-
thank you for caring. 

Thanks, Publix on Alafaya Trail at Eastwood for the fresh produce, BJs Lake 
Underhill for the bakery items,  and  thank you to longtime friends at Winn- 
Dixie for the dog and cat foods.  

We thank the dedicated staff of Disney’s Animal Kingdom-  Hospital Manager, 
Lori Grady,  and all of the DAK animal keepers and interns who assist the 

wildlife.  Our friends at DAK have done so much to support the care of many 
injured and orphaned wild animals. 

A thank you goes out to the officers of the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission 
for their caring and concern in protecting the wild animals that we love.

A Big Thank You to Osceola and Seminole County Animal Control staff who have gone above 
and beyond in saving the lives of so many injured and orphaned wildlife.  They have worked 
very closely with our volunteers, and we appreciate all that they have done for us and for the 

animals. 

Thanks to Johnny Metcalf, James Johnson, and John Rogers for assisting us with 
releases.  You have helped us so much, and we do appreciate it.

Thanks to Dr. Jane Fishman Leon for her assistance and support.

Thank you to the staff of Sea World, Orlando, for their 
assistance in accepting injured water birds, sandhill cranes, and turtles for 

treatment.

We wish to thank dear friends of the wildlife, 
Wayne and Linda Boyd, for their kind and generous support 
over many years.  They have helped us to save countless lives.

Thank You To The Following:

We wish to thank the nice folks at Elizabeth Morse Genius Foundation for their 
support over the years.

We are grateful for the assistance received from Dr. David Jourdenais, Geneva 
Oaks Animal Hospital.  He has provided examinations, x-rays, and surgeries to 

our wildlife patients at no charge for more than 20 years.


